November News
· WINTER IS APPROACHING! Please remember to provide your child with a winter coat, hat, mittens, boots, and snow pants.
· Raffle tickets will be sent home the week of November 20th.  Just a reminder that you can still bring in donations, however they will not be added to our ticket.
Upcoming Events:
· November 7 – Bookmobile
· November 9 – Professional Development-No School
· November 10 – Veterans Day-No School
· November 14 – Board Meeting @ 7:00
· November 16 – PTO Meeting @ 3:30
· November 22 – Midterm 
· November 23-24 – Thanksgiving Break, No School

**Our Christmas program will be on December 22.  Please be sure students are studying their lines.  Prop lists, costume needs, and more information will be sent out via Remind and/or in the December newsletter.
